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The winter Holiday Season s upon us and
reminds ws it is time to take stock of the
many good things that have come our way.

Whale all of us have our problems, we have
many things to be thankful for and it is
good that we take the time for giving
thanks, sharing gifts and getting together
with family and friends for fun and
Sfellowship.

Thanks to everyone for their efforts and
cooperation this past year and let’s work
together to make next year the best one ever!

The Hahn Management




"CHRISTMAS CUSTOM"

1t was agreed that again this vear, Hahn,
Inc. plant and office personnel who wish
to do so would make a donation to the
Evansville Assoc. for Retarded Children &
the Society for Crippled Children. . .rather
than sending Christmas cards to their co-
workers. Anyone wishing to do so, contact
Helen Hahn. A list of participants will be
posted on the bulletin hoards. Please
make your donations by December 14th.

"CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY"

The plant and office will be closed for
Christmas on December 24th and 25th.
Have a very merry Christmas and please
remember to drive safely.

PROMOIIONS “

Congratulations are in order for Doris Lindsey.
Shewas recently promoted to Supervisor of
Graphics, reporting to Jim Niemeier and respon-
sible for the overall supervision of the Graphics
area and the Print Shop.

In addition to her busy job here at Hahn, Doris
keeps a family going. Her husband, John, son
John, Jr., and daughter, Leslie, are the most
important people in her life. Both children
attend North High School and have many activi
ties in which "Mom" becomes involved.

She's an avid reader and somehow finds time to
work in an occasional novel along with current
news articles and other materials. Doris is up
to date on most any issue whether it's pelitical,
environmental, racial, or religious.




NEW EMPLOYEES .

"Welcome" to all new employees in the
plant. Since October, we have added
about 130 new people in production.

Mr. Richard Rawlings, formerly with the
Babcock Wilcox Corp. has joined Hahn as
Project Engineer reporting to Warner
Nethro. Rich and his family reside at
1307 Terrace.

Mr. Tom Shelton, formerly in supervision ’
with Shane Manufacturing, has joined the
Company as Foreman in the Paint Dept.,
reporting to Art Barnes. Tom and his
family reside at 408 Enlow.

Ms. Charlotte Schmitt recently joined the
Company, working for Ken Bradfield in the
Ag Division. Her father Charles Thompson,
works in Receiving. Charlotte and family
reside on Copperline Road.

Mr. Arthur Caine, formerly in supervision
with Ford Motor Co. has joined Hahn as ’
Foreman in the Welding Dept., reporting
to Mr. John Gore. Art and his family
reside at 1500 Judson.

Mr. John Walters, formerly in supervision
with George Koch & Sons, has joined Hahn
as Prodution Coordinator, reporting to
Leamon Williams. John and his wife reside
at 3202 W. Franklin.




Fahn
Employees| NNIEWWS
Association

Ladies, plans have now been finalized
for our Ladies Night Out-Xmas Party to
be held at Executive Inn, International
Room A, Wednesday, December 12th.

Remember, the cocktail hour begins at
6:00 p.m. with the exchange of gifts,
if you want to exchange, and dinner will
be served around 7:30 p.m. (Note: Re-
gardless of whether yvou exchange gifts,
the cocktail hour is for everyone.)

If there is any change in your original
reservation slip, be sure and let me know
as soon as possible. Otherwise, all
reservations will remain the same.

See You There!!!l

"THE HAHN CHRISTMAS DANCE"

now available through your H.E.A.
representative. Tickets for Hahn \.,
employees are free and guest couples
are $3.00 each.

Start the Holiday Season off right

and make plans, NOW, to attend the
H.E.A. Christmas Dance at the Civic
Center Gold Room on Saturday, Decem-
ber 1st, beginning at 9:00 p.m.

ENTERTAINMENT BOQKS: are
now on sale through yvour H.E.A.
Entertainment '74 has over $600 worth
of coupons and sells elsewhere for
$17.50, but you can buy them for only
$14.00 thru the H.E.A.

Just another way your H.E.A. trys to
help you.

THE H.E.A. COMMITTEE
In a special meeting Thursday, Nov 15th the H.E.A. Board of Directors held an
election of new officers. Officers elected for the next two years are as follows:
Rick Hampton, President; Dick Wahl, Vice President; Jan Gregory, Secretary-
Treasurer. Other committee members are Rick Tepool, Lloyd Schmitz, Clarence

Herrmann, and Henry Stephan.

"CONGRATULATIONS"!



